
Love is in the Air! 
 I would like to start
my favorite month by
sending love and
appreciation to all our
Bickford Family and
Friends! And I know
one thing's for sure!
 We LOVE our
residents:) This
month, we are
starting "Memory
Boxes", which are
intended to bring back
memories of things
loved from years past.
 
When you visit, you
may see our friends
organizing a tackle
box, playing a musical
instrument, clipping
coupons, shuffling
through a purse,
getting their favorite
lipstick in just the
right spot.  
 

Also!  A way to thank
our caregivers, a
weekly "Snack Box"
will be delivered to re-
fuel, but also a it's
great way to tell them
"thank you" for giving
our friends great care.
 
Lastly, I want to
encourage everyone
to participate in the
Annual BFF Happiness
Survey, sent a few
days ago.  
This feedback is very
valuable. I encourage
you to respond
honestly; let us know
where we are great,
where we might be
able to improve, and
of course, anything
special you want us to
know! Sincerely,
Robin Wike, Director

Macomb

Teepa Snow to Visit Macomb Family and Friends             
MDH is hosting Teepa
Snow, one of America's
leading educators on
dementia, with two
events scheduled in
February.  
Dementia 360-Seeing it
from All Directions on
2/22/17 from 5:30P to
7:30P.  

Helping a Faith
Community Care for Its
Members and Families
Living with Dementia,
2/23/17 from
2PM-4:30PM.  Both
sessions will be held at
the SRC Outreach Center
on E. Jackson.  Free and
open to the public!  
 We will be there too!
 

    Words from 
    Pastor Carl
 February, love
month, the month
when we give to our
loved ones and close
friends a Valentine or
red roses. The card
usually depicts a
heart with big letters
in red "I LOVE YOU".
Love compels us to be
more aware of others.  
  But, no love says that
more than the love that
was shown on cavalry.
Where a heart was
pierced with a sword,
and blood flowed,
broken for us.
   So don't forget to say, I
love you, to the one that
loves you most, JESUS.
 
 

February
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February

10:00 Art Class
2:00 Movie Matinee
3:00 Cards & Cookies
 

Super Bowl Party
1:00 Praise & Worship
Marketplace Ministries
1:30 Sundae Funday
2:00 Our Favorite
Games

10:00 Sit and Be Fit
10:30 News Bytes
02:00 Canvas painting
3:00 Indoor golf
 

9:00 Chaplain Visits
10:00 Sit and Be Fit
10:30 News Bytes
02:00 Knitting
3:00 Jenga
 

Salon Day w/ Verla
10:00 Sit and Be Fit
10:30 Coffee Club
02:00 Wii games
3:00 Happy Hands
Manicure
WIU MUSIC DAY
 
 

10:00 Sit and Be Fit
10:30 News Bytes
1:00 Bible Study
3:00 Heart Bingo
4:00 Card Sharks
 

10:00 Sit and Be Fit
10:30 News Bytes
02:00 Mind Fitness
4:00 Heart to Heart
Activity
3:00 Mind Fitness
 

10:00 Art Class
2:00 Movie Matinee
3:00 Cards & Cookies
 

1:00 Praise & Worship
Marketplace Ministries
01:30 Sundae Funday
2:00 Remembering Abe
Lincolns Birthday

10:00 Sit and Be Fit
10:30 News Bytes
02:00 Valentines
Crafts
3:00 Heart Hunt
4:00 Our Favorite
Games
 
 
 

Valentine's Day
9:00 Chaplain Visits
10:30 Hydrate & Chat
2:00 Sweetheart Party
4:00 Sweetheart King
and Queen! 

Salon Day w/ Verla
10:00 Sit and Be Fit
10:30 Coffee Club
02:00 Wii games
3:00 Happy Hands
Manicure
4:00 Card Sharks
 WIU MUSIC DAY

10:00 Sit and Be Fit
10:30 News Bytes
01:00 Bible Study
3:00 World Read Aloud
Day
4:00 Our Favorite
Games
 

10:00 Sit and Be Fit
10:30 Collages
02:00 Mind Fitness
3:00 Indoor Basketball
 

10:00 Art Class
02:00 Movie Matinee
3:00 Cards & Cookies
 
 

1:00 Praise & Worship
Marketplace Ministries
1:30 Sundae Funday
2:00 Our Favorite
Games

President's Day
10:00 Sit and Be Fit
10:30 News Bytes
02:00 Presidents Day
Crafts/Trivia
 
Mary Jane P. B-Day

9:00 Chaplain Visits
10:00 Sit and Be Fit
10:30 News Bytes
02:00 Knitting
3:00 Card Sharks
 
 

Salon Day w/ Verla
10:00 Sit and Be Fit
10:30 Coffee Club
02:00 Wii games
3:00 Happy Hands
3:00 Our Favorite
Games
WIU MUSIC DAY
 

10:00 Move & Grove
10:30 News Bytes
01:00 Bible Study
3:00 Card Sharks
 
 

10:00 Sit and Be Fit
10:30 News Bytes
1:00 Mind Fitness
02:00 Celebrate the
Oscars! 
 
 

10:00 Art Class
02:00 Movie Matinee
3:00 Cards & Cookies
 

1:00 Praise & Worship
Marketplace Ministries
1:30 Sundae Funday
2:00 Our Favorite
Games
 

10:00 Sit and Be Fit
10:30 News Bytes
2:00  Our Favorite
Games
3:00 Bean Bags
 

10:00 Sit and Be Fit
10:30 News Bytes
02:00 Knitting
3:00 Our Favorite
Games
 
 Melvin Anniversary
Gordan M. Birthday

4

5 6 7 8 9 10 11

12 13 14 15 16 17 18

19 20 21 22 23 24 25

26 27 28

***We have a new sign
out sheet for use when
taking loved-ones to
appointments!  Please
step inside the
reception booth and
sign friends out :)

Spring is just around
the corner!  

Activity 
Calendar
Subject to
Change

Salon Day w/ Verla
10:00 Sit and Be Fit
10:30 Coffee Club
02:00 Wii games
3:00 Happy Hands
Manicure
WIU MUSIC DAY
 

10:00 Sit and Be Fit
10:30 News Bytes
01:00 Bible Study
02:00  Card Sharks
3:00 Watercolor
Painting
 

10:00 Sit and Be Fit
10:30 News Bytes
02:00 Remembering
Buddy Holly, Ritchie
Valens and Big Bopper
3:00 Mind Fitness
 1 2 3
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